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It’s been another busy week at Herbert Thompson and children have been 
enjoying learning more about their diversity topic.  Lots of our learners 

have also had lots of fun exploring the outdoors and having fun.  Follow us 
on Twitter @HTPSchool for regular updates. 

 
 

Pre-Loved Pop Up Uniform Shop 
 

In our main foyer we have a large stock of pre-loved uniform and all we 
ask is for a very small donation.  Please see Mrs Perry for more details.  

 
Herbie’s Hut Opening Times 

  
 

 
 

Thank you to parents who noticed the error on last week’s update. 
Herbies Hut is opened from 9:00 -11:00am every Wednesday near gate 

3.  Follow us on Twitter @HerbiesHut. 
 

Please Help Us - Friends of Herbert Thompson  
 

We are re-launching our charity – FRIENDS OF HERBERT THOMPSON 
and are looking for keen volunteers who would like to support the school 

with fundraising.  If you are interested, please come along to a meeting on  
 

Wednesday 26th January – at 1:30pm outside Herbie’s Hut.  
 

The meeting will be socially distanced and there will refreshments 
available.  This is a wonderful opportunity to support us to raise crucial 

funds to enable our children to have the very best opportunities and 
experiences. 

 
If you are interested in coming or being a part of this, please speak to Mrs 

Hughes in the office (02920) 561115. 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


